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The Magic House Partners with Missouri Forest Products Association 
 
ST LOUIS (December 4, 2024) – The Magic House is excited to announce an exciting 
new partnership with the Missouri Forest Products Association! To celebrate, The Magic 
House is hosting a fun and educational family event, See All A Tree Can Be. 
This special event will take place on Sunday, December 8, from 12:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
at The Magic House.  
 
Families will enjoy performances of A Marvelous Magical Tree Show by Circus Kaput at  
12:00 pm time and 2:15 pm as well as a reading of Paige Hulsey’s brand-new children’s 
book, Little Tree in a Big Forest at 1:30 pm.  In addition, children will have the 
opportunity to decorate a wooden ornament to take home. 
 
This event also highlights the Missouri Forest Products Association’s sponsorship of two 
exciting exhibits. In the Children’s Village Ranger Station, children can take on the role 
of a forest ranger as they learn about forest management.  And, in the Home Under 
Construction in the Kids’ Construction Zone, kids will roll up their sleeves to explore all 
the ways that wood is used in home construction from laying wood flooring, painting 
wood wainscoting, and connect plumbing pipes under a wood cabinet, while learning 
how wood is used to frame a house under construction.  
 
For more information, please visit our website at magichouse.org 
 
About The Magic House, St. Louis Children’s Museum  
The Magic House is a not-for-profit participatory museum that provides hands-on 
learning experiences that spark imagination, pique curiosity, enhance creativity and 
develop problem-solving skills within a place of beauty, wonder, joy, and magic. Serving 
more than 550,000 visitors annually, The Magic House opened in 1979 and has 55,000 
square feet of hands-on exhibits. In 2019, the Museum opened an all-new satellite 
makerspace in the City of St. Louis on Delmar Boulevard, located between the Central 
West End and the Delmar Loop. 
 
To stay up-to-date with The Magic House, visit www.magichouse.org and follow us 
on Facebook and Instagram. 
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